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TOPIC: Medical Information Section on the Psychosocial 

Assessment SC Has Been Updated 

Avatar Forms, Changes and Users Affected 

Date 3/1/22 

Avatar Form(s) Psychosocial Assessment SC 

Changes Updates were made to the Medical Information Section on the Psychosocial 

Assessment for clarity, to provide direction to staff filling out the form, and to ensure 

these critical and state mandated questions are answered. 

Users Affected All Users Who Complete the Avatar Psychosocial Assessment SC Form and Supervisors 

 

Changes to Medical Information Section 

Questions have been reworded for clarity. Lightbulbs have been updated to better guide clinicians on how to answer 

questions in the Medical Information section. Most questions are now red/required. 

Why were these changes been made? 

These changes were made to provide direction to staff filling out the form and to ensure these critical and state mandated 

questions are answered.  

For More Information Contact 

The QI help desk at askqi@santacruzcounty.us 

This notice will be added to the Santa Cruz County Avatar WebPage soon.  
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